
ROTONDA WEST ASSOCIATION, INC 
AQUATIC COMMITTEE 

MINUTES 
 

Wednesday, March 27, 2019 
 

Present: Stan Plizga (Chair), John House, Hank Killion and Nick Gizzi  
 
Absent: Wayne Mengel, Bob Winter 
 
 
Members Present:  Jim Peterfeso, Dale Cook 
 
The meeting was called to order at 10:00 a.m. by Stan Plizga and roll call was taken.  
 
Approval of Minutes:  The minutes of February 27, 2019 meeting were approved via email.   

 

Broadmoor Park/Canal – update: The RWA BOD approved the motion to rewrite the Aquatic 

Committee Charter to include Broadmoor Park. 

 

Old Business: The manual to replace the Committee’s 5 year plan still needs to be completed. 

 

New Business: The Aquatic Committee will host the University of Florida’s LakeWatch Volunteer 

Appreciation Meeting at 5:30 pm this evening at our Community Center. In excess of 75 people are 

expected to attend.  

 

John House requested permission to send duplicate water samples to Benchmark Laboratories to 

confirm levels of Nitrogen, Phosphorous, and Chlorophyll for a faster data turnaround time. The 

Committee agreed.   

 

Stan Plizga reported that the outdoor display cabinets he is fabricating are almost completed.   

 

Volunteer Jim Peterfeso is collecting water samples for the Charlotte Harbor Estuary Program and is 

willing to collect water samples from our lakes. 

 

The next regularly-scheduled Committee meeting will be held on April 24, 2019. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 11:00 a.m.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Nick Gizzi 

 


